
 

 

 

PROCLAMATION 
 

  

 WHEREAS, for over 100 years, the Better Business Bureau (BBB) has been dedicated to 

helping people find businesses they can trust; and 

 

WHEREAS, our local businesses are the backbone of our community, providing essential 

goods and services, creating jobs, and contributing to the vibrancy and economic health of our 

neighborhoods; and 

 

WHEREAS, in recent years, many businesses have faced unprecedented challenges and 

have demonstrated remarkable resilience, innovation, and dedication to serving our community; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, “Thank a Business Month” provides an opportunity for community members 

to express their gratitude and support for these businesses, encouraging them to shop locally, 

recognize the hard work of business owners and employees, and foster a stronger sense of 

community; and 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Jeni Arndt, Mayor of the City of Fort Collins, do hereby 

proclaim November 2024 as  

 

THANK A BUSINESS MONTH 

 IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and the seal of the City of Fort 

Collins this 19th day of November 2024. 

 

 

 __________________________________ 

           Mayor 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_________________________________ 

City Clerk 


